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1. 

Does methadone have to be 
among one of the meds 
provided?  
 
If so, what are the 
requirements/regulations around 
providing methadone, especially 
on a mobile unit? 

Yes.  

In order to dispense methadone 
via a mobile medication unit, an 
agency would need to be 
properly licensed by the NJ 
Department of Health as an 
Opioid Treatment Program, as 
well as be registered by the 
Drug Enforcement Agency as a 
Narcotic Treatment Program 
(NTP). 

III.  Who Can 
Apply? 

p. 5 

2. 

Mobile medication units are 
unique and disparate from the 
services provided from a 
contractor standpoint. 
Understanding this, and what the 
State of New Jersey is trying to 
accomplish, would the State be 
open to receiving a response only 
for the mobile medication unit 
portion of this RFP?   

No.  An agency applying would 
need to meet all requirements 
listed in Section IV. Contract 
Scope of Work. 

IV.  Contract 
Scope of 
Work 

p. 6-17 

3. 
Would the State consider 
awarding 1 organization for vans 
and another for the services?   

No.   

 


